Safety Committee Minutes

Honorable Council City of Newark, Ohio May 29, 2013

The Safety Committee met in Council Chambers on Tuesday, May 28th, 2013 following the Finance Committee meeting. These members were present:

Marc Guthrie, Chair Jeff Rath Bill Cost Jr Carol Floyd Rhonda Loomis

We wish to report:

 Ordinance No. 13-15 amending Chapter 454 of the Codified Ordinances of the City of Newark, Ohio, regarding the regulation of parking vehicles in the downtown area was considered.

Director Spurgeon – stated that Rent-A-Center needs 30 minute parking spaces. Director said that 3 spaces would be needed.

Motion by Mr. Rath, second by Mr. Cost to send to full Council Motion passed by a 5-0 vote.

Marc Guthrie, Chair